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31d May, 1966. '

The Chief Magistrate.
Caledon Square.
CAPE TOWN.

Dear Sir,

I enclose a copy of a letter which I sent today

by registered post to the Minister of Justice. Police

and Prisons. I have written directly to him as I

understand that in matters of this sort you do not

possess the requisite discretion.

Should I be mistakenin this regard. however. I would

be grateful if you would be kind enough to regard the

r&quest contained in the letter as having bgen addressed

to you.

Yours faithfully,

W-

  


